
Athletic Administrative Report 

Date: 10-21-19 

 
We are wrapping up our Fall season this month as our teams begin to prepare 

for the post season play. There is still plenty of time to catch our athletes in 

action!   

 

Football: Homecoming was held on Friday, October 18th. We had a great crowd 

on a beautiful night despite early weather forecasting rain. The families really 

enjoyed the parade on campus and the tailgating behind the middle school 

was a hit! It was great to see so many of our Mason staff, students and alumni 

here.  They will wrap up their season with a home game on Friday, October 25th 

at Onsted.  

 

Cross Country, looks to take the boys team back up to MIS for the state meet in 

November. Our boys Cross Country team is racking up the 1st place trophies 

everywhere they go. Recently winning the first LCAA Championship. We cannot 

wait to watch them bring home the Regional trophy this year on Saturday, 

October 26th.  

 

Cheerleading: Our cheer squads are entertaining our crowds at the Varsity and 

middle school football games. We held our cheer clinic on Friday September 

20th. It was a huge success with a large number of little eagle cheerleaders!  

 

Girls Swimming and Diving: The girls are improving their times and taking wins 

over their competitors this season. Many girls are recording their best times! We 

will host parent’s night on Tuesday, November 5th. They will compete in the SMISL 

on November 16th.  

 

Volleyball: Our girls are preparing for District held at Summerfield this year. We 

have a few big tournaments left in the season that will get us ready to take on 

SMCC on Monday, November 4thth at 7 pm.   

 

High School Fall Sports Assembly will be held on Thursday, November 7th at 6:30. 

Middle School Fall Sports Assembly will be held on Wednesday, October 30th.  


